
   

 

 

September 12, 2022 

 

To:  Members of the Budget and Finance Committee 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager   202201777 

Subject: Presentation – 311 Update and Next Steps  

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the 311 update and the next steps.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


